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June 1, 2022 

Charteisha Carson-Clark, Director 
Employee Relations 
Milwaukee County Department of Human Resources 
901 N. 9th Street, Ste #210 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 
 
Dear Mrs. Carson-Clark, 
 
Yes, we will accept the offer of 2% retro-active to April 3, 2022. Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Daniel J. Bukiewicz 
President 

 


